
Dear Parents, 
 
 
The District has received a report from the health department listing all staff and students who 
will be placed in quarantine for precautionary measures until November 2nd. The students and 
staff that have been contacted will be on full remote instruction until that time.  Due to the large 
number of staff being placed in quarantine, all 7th graders in both cohorts and 8th grade cohort 
B only will be fully remote until 11/2.  All other grade levels and staff will continue with school on 
their normal schedules starting Tuesday, October 27th. Parents who would like meals for their 
children who are on the quarantine list can pick up meals in the elementary loop between the 
hours of 11:00-12:00.  If you need assistance getting meals please feel free to reach out to our 
Transportation Director at 518-546-3301, ext. 301. Listed below is our new schedule until 
November 2nd:   
 
 
Monday, October 26th-full remote day for all grade levels 
Tuesday, October 27th- regular schedules for grades pre-k-6 
                                    - grade 7, cohort A&B, full remote until November 2 
                                    - grade 8, cohort A, regular schedule, cohort B full remote until 11/2 
                                    - grades 9-12, regular schedules 
There will be no changes to the cohort schedule for grades 7-12.   
All CVTEC students will resume current schedules on Tuesday, October 27th 
All full time BOCES students, no changes at this time 
Saint Mary’s students, no changes at this time   
No after school athletics on Monday, practices and games may resume on Tuesday, JV and 
varsity only.   
 
 
As a District, we will continue to work very hard to ensure the safety of our students while in 
school.  Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we continue to battle this 
virus.   
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
William J. Larrow  
Superintendent of Schools  
Moriah Central School District 
 


